
Hawg Hawlers Bass Club held our 
second tournament of the season 
this past weekend at Lake of the 
Ozarks. We had beautiful weather  
and plenty of fish were brought to 
the scales. Twenty boats and  40  
anglers weighed a total of 85 fish. 
The temperatures ranged from the 
mid 40’s to high 70’s. We had clear 
skies all weekend. The fishing was 
a little bit better on Saturday due 
to some wind with gusts up to 20 

mph but it was bearable. The wa-
ter temperature ranged from 55 
to 58 degrees and the water was 
stained to dingy. Bud Rose at Bass 
Point Resort really took care of 
our Hawg Hawlers. He gave us a 
great deal on rooms and slips for 
the weekend and also had some 
great barbecue for us all week-
end courtesy of Somebody Else’s 
B.B.Q. They served ribs, pulled 
pork, brauts, sides, and even some 

blackberry cobbler. Their food was 
excellent and so were their prices.  
Bud made sure we had everything 
we needed to enjoy the weekend. 

LAKE OF THE OZARKS TOURNAMENT            

FIRST PLACE - CHRIS BERGMANN AND TEDDY REIM            

Chris and Teddy grabbed the first 
place slot on Saturday and did 
what they needed to do on Sunday 
to seal the deal. When I saw them 
Saturday morning they weren’t 
doing very well but they were con-
fident that they would find some 
keepers as the sun warmed the 
waters. Chris had four fish on Sat-
urday and one on Sunday. Teddy 
had two fish on Saturday. On Sun-
day another HH boat saw Teddy 

land a good one so we knew he 
would be bringing some weight to 
the scales. He brought in two fish 
which included a kicker fish that 
weighed 4.48 pounds (nice fish!). 
The teams nine fish weighed 20.75 
pounds. Great team work! Their 
fish were caught on crank baits 
and pink bubble gum worms (if 
you believe that one ). The First 
Place payout was $248. CONGRAT-
ULATIONS CHRIS  AND TEDDY!
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SECOND PLACE - MIKE AND BRIAN JANKOWSKI            

Brian Jankowski and Mike Jankowski

Mike and Brian Jankowski took  
second place. Brian is off to a great 
start this year. He finished in 4th 
place last year and is the current 
leader for Angler of the Year. Brian 
weighed in four fish on Satur-
day including Big Bass of the day 
weighing 4.51 pounds. Brian and 
Mike had one fish each on Sunday 

with Brian landing another nice 
bass that weighed 3.48 pounds. 
Their total weight was 17.04 
pounds.  Mike and Brian were using 
spinner baits and Wiggle Warts.
Second place payout was $198 
and Big Bass for Saturday was 
$54 for a total of $252. CON-
GRATULATIONS MIKE AND BRIAN!
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Greg Hoch and Scott Noyes took 
third place. Scott brought in a limit 
on Saturday and was the only an-
gler in the tournament to weigh 
a limit of five fish on Saturday or 
Sunday. On Sunday Greg had one 
keeper and Scott weighed in two 
more. Their total weight was 15.97 
pounds. They caught their fish on 
jigs.  Third place payout was $146. 
CONGRATULATIONS GREG AND 
SCOTT! 

THIRD PLACE - GREG HOCH AND SCOTT NOYES            

BIG BASS            

BRIAN JANKOWSKI brought 
in the Big Bass on Saturday 
weighing 4.51 pounds. Bri-
an was using a  spinner bait.
DAVID JANKOWSKI had the Big 
Bass of the weekend weighing 5.22 
pounds.  He caught his fish on a jig. 
The Big Bass payout for both days 
was $54. David also won the Big Bass 
side pot for $90 for a total of $144. 
CONGRATULATIONS BRIAN AND 
DAVID!

 

  

MORE TOURNAMENT WINNERS            

Scott Noyes and Greg Hoch

David Jankowski                     

DEAN SULLIVAN AND BOB TREAD-
WAY took FOURTH PLACE.  They 
each had two fish on Saturday. On 
Sunday Dean had two fish with a 
nice 3.80 pounder and Bob had 
another keeper. Their total weight 
for seven fish was 14.96 pounds. 
Fourth place payout paid $104. 
CONGRATULATIONS DEAN AND 
BOB! 
TIM DRING AND BILL FAHY took 
FIFTH PLACE. Tim and Bill had 

three fish each on Saturday and 
Bill weighed in four more on Sun-
day. Their ten fish weighed a total 
of 14.89 pounds. Fifth place pay-
out was $66.
CONGRATULATIONS TIM AND BILL 
ATTENDANCE PRIZES
Hawg Hawlers gave away six bait 
packs. Two of the bait packs in-
cluded a LS Custom Crankbait do-
nated by JEFF SCHWENT. THANK 
YOU JEFF!

                  
                    FREE TOURNAMENTS       

Hawg Hawlers gave away two 
free tournament certificates (half 
a boat fee - $30 value). The win-
ners were MARK DALY AND DAN 
DURBIN CONGRATULATIONS!
And thanks to everyone who par-
ticipated. You all made this a great 
tournament.

Brian Jankowski                     



We would like to thank Bud Rose 
at Bass Point Resort again for a 
great weekend! He really treated 
us right. Hawg Hawlers highly rec-
ommends Bass Point Resort to ev-
eryone. If you are planning a trip to 
Lake of the Ozarks please consider 
making a reservation at Bass Point 
Resort. We hope Bud will also con-
vey our thanks to Somebody Else’s 
B.B.Q. The food was great. If you 
see their stand when you are at 

the lake don’t pass them by.
We want to thank our Tourna-
ment Directors Greg Shands, Andy 
Shands, Pam Wakim and Terri Sul-
livan. They all did a great job! If 
you would like to volunteer to be a 
tournament director contact Tour-
nament Chairman Dean Sullivan.
Thanks again to all the members 
who participated in the tourna-
ment. We hope everyone had a 
great time.

THANKS AGAIN            

WELCOME            

We want to welcome new or re-
turning members: Tony Brinley, 
Paul DiMercurio, Jeremy Davis, 
Jarrod Gegg, Kevin Heibel, Tim Ol-
ive, Sam Sutton, and Ryan Sutton.  
Thanks for joining Hawg Hawlers.

            

Here are the newest Supporters of 
Hawg Hawlers Bass club:
BASS POINT RESORT
LAMIGLAS
ST. CROIX
BILL LEWIS LURES
BASS CLUB DIGEST
MEPPS
SCHOONER CREEK RESORT
Thank you all!
We will keep you informed as our 
list of 2010 Support grows.

Please patronize Supporters  of 
Hawg Hawlers whenever you need 
their services or merchandise.
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Our April 2009 tournament out of Holiday Hide-
away Resort was won by Jeff and Amy Schwent. 
They had ten fish for 22.49 pounds that were 
caught on brown jigs. Other baits that seemed to 
work were shaky head worms, grubs, Rapalas and 
Woolly Hogs. Temperatures ranged from the high 
70’s into the low 80’s with water temperatures in 
the 60’s. The lake level was normal, water clear to 
stained. Skies were overcast and it was windy. 

TABLE ROCK LAKE TOURNAMENT          

Our  next  tournament  
is May 1 and 2  at  Table 
Rock Lake.  Take off is 
out of Schooner  Creek 
Resort.   To make a reser-
vation call 877-739-4417. 
Their web site is www.
schoonercreekresortt.com.  We’ll be fishing Satur-
day from 7:00am to 3:00pm (note Saturday is eight 
hours)  and Sunday from 6:00am to 12:00pm. We 
still need tournament directors. If you want to vol-
unteer contact Tournament Chairman Dean Sulli-
van. 



CLEARWATER RESULTS          
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